
A group af Junior Clnb Women are seeking fanner Gavernar Roth Reagan's 

autograph 
while Mrs. Carolyn Dickerson and Mrs. Ann Powell, far right back, await 

A group of Norlina Clubwomen who attended the state convention for Women's Clnbs 
in Winston-Salem last week take a break in the activities. 

! District 14 President Attends 

j Women's Club Meeting 
I •* ,' J* \ Vt-i 4ni *W»W 
I ~rx** 
: Mrs. G. W. King, presi dent of District 14 of the 

j North Carolina Federation 
of Women's Clubs, attended 

] the annual meeting of that 
• organization in Winston• Salem last week. This 
: convention was of special 
: significance to the North 

Carolina Clubwomen since 
:• it marked the 75th 
anniver: sary and was held in the 
: same town which the first 
: convention was held. 

Highlighting the 

convenf tion were addresses given 
j by Mrs. Harry Wagner, Jr., 

of Arizona, president of the 
General Federation of 
Women's Clubs, and the 
Honorable Ronald Reagan, 
former Governor of 
California. Also present was 

Fred Burchinal, professional opera singer, who 

entertained the group with 
his rendition of several 
selections. 
The convention was held 

at the Hyatt-Regency and 
Civic Center with 458 

delegates and 326 visitors in 
attendance. District 14 was 

represented by around 40 

clubwomen. 

School Menus 

May 2-6 
[Subject to change without notice.] 
Monday—Country style 

steak, creamed potatoes, 
green beans, cranberry 
sauce, hot rolls, milk. 

Tuesday—Chicken or turkey, com pudding, English 
peas, rolls, orange juice, 
chocolate milk. 

Wednesday—Pizza, tossed salad with dressing, 
peach shortcake, milk. 
Thursday—Chicken salad 

on lettuce, butter beans, 
buttered potatoes, rolls, 
banana pudding, milk. 
Friday—Hot dogs with 

chili, French fries, slaw, 
iced sheet cake, chocolate 
milk. 

Club Women Attend 

Annual Convention 
Members of the Norlina 

Woman's Club and the 
Norlina Junior Woman's 

Club attended the 75th 

Annual Convention of the 
North Carolina Federation 
of Women's Clubs held in the 

Hyatt House and the 
Convention Center in Winston-Salem last week. 

Attending the Diamond 
Jubilee Convention Celebration were Mrs. Alice Marie 

Robertson, president, and 

Mrs. Lou Traylor, of the 
Norlina Woman's Club and 
Mrs. Katie Fleming, president; Mrs. Margaret Ann 
BrameT Mrs. Barbara 

Cooke; Mrs. Carolyn Dickerson; and Mrs. Ann Powell 
of the Norlina Junior 
Woman's Club. 

During opening meetings 
held on Monday, April 25, 
Mrs. Robertson, who also 
serves as State 
Conservation Department Chairman 
for the Federation, attended 
a luncheon for department 
chairmen at the Hyatt 
House which was hosted by 
Miss Emma Gay Stephenson, NCFWC Second Vice 
President. 
As part of her duties as 

head of the conservation 

department Mrs. 

Robertson, on Tuesday, gave the 
introduction for the speaker 
from Kayo Oil Company of 
Chattanooga, Tenn., 
presented the conservation 

report, and made the 
awards to clubwomen for 
work done in this area. 
Mrs. Fleming and Mrs. 

Robertson, as presidents of 
their clubs, attended on 

Tuesday afternoon a reception honoring Mrs. Harry 
Wagner, president of the 

General Federation of 
Women's Clubs. 
On Tuesday, Mrs. Brame, 

Mrs. Cooke, Mrs. Dickerson, Mrs. Powell, and Mrs. 
Traylor attended workshops 
on preventive medicine, 
leadership development, 
learning disabilities and 

ways and means. 
Events throughout the 

convention week included 
an address by Mrs. Harry 
Wagner, Jr., of Phoenix, 
Arizona, president of the 

General Federation of 
Women's Clubs; awards 
presented in the areas of 

conservation, public affairs, 
education, the arts, home 
life and international 

affairs; and a special day of 
activities for Junior 
Clubwomen. Junior Clubwomen 
are those under the age of 

Church 

Schedules 
First Baptist Church of 

Norlina—Rev. S. N. 

Massenburg, Pastor. 

Sunday, May 8, 10 a. m., 
Sunday School; 11 a. m., 
Service of Worship, Second 
Sunday. 
Gospel Baptist ChurchRev. Raymond Ayscue, 

Pastor. 
Sunday, May 8, 10 a. m., 

Sunday School; 11 a. m., 

Morning Worship Service; 
7:30 p. m., Evening Worship 
Service. 
Monday, May 9, 7:30 p. 

m., Youth Training and 

Fellowship. 
Wednesday, May 11, 7:30 

p. m., Prayer Service. 
Jerusalem United Methodist Church—Rev. Jim 

Hebel, Pastor. 
Sunday, May 8, 10 a. m.t 

Sunday School; 11:15 a. m., 
Worship Service; 6 p. m., 

United Methodist Youth 

Fellowship. 
Monday, May 9, 9 a. m., 

Sharing Group with Mrs. 
Louise Riggan; 7 p. m., 

Choir Practice. 

Thursday, May 12, 7:30 p. 
m., Bible Study and Prayer 
Group; 7:30 p. m., Youth 
Choir Practice. 
Norlina Baptist ChurchRev. G. Elton Cooke, 

Pastor. 
Sunday, May 8,9:50 a. m., 

Sunday School; 11 a. m.. 

Morning Service of 

Worship; 7:30 p. m., Evening 
Worship. 
Wednesday, May 11, 7:30 

p. m., Prayer Meeting with 
Mr. Billy Fuller leading; 
8:05 p. m., Sanctuary Choir 
Rehearsal. 
Norlina United Methodist 

Church—Rev. Nat Burgeaa, 
Pastor. 
Sunday, May 1,9:48 a. m., 

Sunday School; 11 a. m., 

Worship Service; 7 p. m., 
United llethodUt Youth 

Fellowship. 

36. 

For the 50th Annual 
Business Session of the 
Junior Section there were 
506 present. Seven hundred 
and eighty-four were registered for the entire 
convention. Junior Day included, 
besides the business session, 
a springtime banquet with 
the world famous singer and 
guitarist, Oliver, providing 
the entertainment. It was at 
this event that Mrs. Katie 
Fleming represented District 14 as the Outstanding 
Junior Clubwoman of the 
Year. 

Highlight of the 
convention and special surprise for 
Junior Fun Night was the 
appearance of the 
Honorable Ronald Reagan. The 
former governor of 
California and well-known 
politician made an informal 
visit to the Juniors gathered 
for a late night buzz session. 
It was the unexpected 
pleasure of Mrs. Brame, 
Mrs. Cooke, Mrs. Dickerson 
and Mrs. Powell to have an 
elevator encounter with Mr. 

Reagan and an extra 

handshake from the 
gentleman from California. 
Mr. Reagan was the key 

speaker for the closing 
luncheon on Thursday. He 
received the members of the 

Federation along with Mrs. 
Molly Lambeth Johnson, 
president of the NCFWC. 

During his address he 

referred to women as "the 
civilizers of mankind." His 

speech centered on the 

threats to freedom that exist 
in government. 
The final awards 
presentation found the Norlina 
Woman's Club the first 
runner up winner for the 

Eva McMillian Ross Award 
for development of working 
relationships with the members of a Junior Club. Mrs. 
Robertson accepted the 
certificate on behalf of her 
club. 

Monday, May 9, 7 p. m., 
Committee on Finances 

meets; 7:30 p. m., Council 
on Ministries meets; 8 p. m., 
Administrative Board 
meets. 

Wednesday, May 11, 7:30 

p. m., Chancel Choir 
Practice. 

Open Door Bible ChurchRev. Walter Singleterry, 
Pastor. 

Sunday, May 8, 10 a. m., 
Sunday School; 11 a. m. 

Worship Service. 
Wise Baptist ChurchRev. Robert Rogers, Pastor. 

Sunday, May 8, 10 a. m., 
Sunday School; 11 a. m., 

Worship Service. 
Wednesday, May 11, 7 p. 

m., Bible Study and Prayer 
Meeting; 7:45 p. m., Choir 
Practice. 

Zion United Methodist 
Church—Rev. Jim Hebel, 
Pastor. 

Sunday, May 8, 9:50 a. m., 
Worship Service; 11 a. m., 

Sunday School; 6 p. m., 

United Methodist Youth 

Fellowship. 
Wednesday, May 11, 7:30 

p. m., Bible Study and 

Prayer Group. 

Illinois is 218 miles wide at 

the broadest point. 

Mrs. Eileen Dudley of Rldgeway, at top, helped members of her local art class 
display their work Sunday afternoon in the Warren County Memorial Library. The art 
will be on display this month. Showing their crafts are [left to right] Kevin Kinton, 
Mary T. White, Alice White and Lynn Scott. [Staff Photo] 

Art Students Exhibit Works 

Art students of Mrs. 
Eileen Dudley have their 
work on exhibit in the 
Warren County Library for 
the entire month of May. 
The exhibit opened on 

Sunday with an afternoon 
reception attended by students, parents and invited 
guests. 

Eighteen students are 

displaying work done in the 
area of two dimensional art 
which includes charcoal, 
pencil, pastels, ink and 
watercolor. Mrs. Dudley's 
students range in age from 
eight to adult. 

"I am pleased with the 
students. They have grasped so much and grown," 
Mrs. Dudley commented 

regarding the year's work. 
Summer art instruction 

will be given by Mrs. Dudlej 
at her home on Ridgewaj 
Road in the St. Paul'i 
Lutheran parsonage. Class* 
es will be conducted during 
the last two weeks in June 
and the first week in July in 
the mornings. Anyone inter 
ested may contact her at her 
home for information. 

Norlina High News Luncheon To Be 

ByDANYLUPALMER 
All freshmen at Norlina 

High participated in taking 
achievement tests Monday 
and Tuesday of last week. 
Therefore, there were no 

club meetings and all 
scheduled for last week will 
be held on Wednesday, May 
4. 

Senior environmental 
pictures were taken by Paul 
Underwood on Wednesday. 
There was a large turnout 

at the Norlina District Band 
Concert Thursday night. It 
was enjoyed and appreciated by all who attended. 
Last Monday Mr. Clint 

Hege and Mr. A. M. Ward 
met with a graduate student 
from the Department of 

Sociology and Anthropology 
under the direction of Seltz 
C. Mayo. Norlina High was 
chosen to participate in the 
study concerning the status 
of Vocational Education 
today compared to five 

years ago, problems and 

ways of improving these 

problems. 
The dance, Friday night, 

by the Norlina Prom 

Committee, was a great 
success. With a lot of hard 

work, the Norlina 
JuniorSenior Prom is expected to 
be the best in years! 
An extremely hard decision was made last 

Wednesday when choosing varsity 
cheerleaders. They are as 
follows: seniors: Maxine 

Campbell and Patricia 

Tuck; juniors; Donna Steg- 

Barbara Brantley af Norltna, a iMkat at Baat 

Carallaa University, accepts aa Oatataadiag Woman 
award from ECU Ckaacellar Leo Jeaklas at ECU'i 

aaaaal Women's Awareness Weak awards ceremony last 

i waak. Awards ware glvea far academic achievement aad 
service la stadeat argaalsatloas. 

all, Cynthia Dortch, Sylvia 
Bullock, Gwendolyn Covington, Wendy Curtis, Rosa 

Durham; and sophomores 
Susan Lassiter and Brenda 
Montague. Karen Stegall 
and Mitzi Mulchi were also 
chosen to be Junior Varsity 
Captains. 

-indie's population is now 
placed at 620 million. 

The U. S. Postal Service 

operates about 34,000 post 
offices. 

Held At Northsiae 

Northside Elementary 
School students will have 
their mothers as guests for a 
special Mother's Day lunch 
in the cafeteria on Friday, 
May 6. 

Mrs. Minnie White and 
her staff plan to have the 
following menu: 

Chicken salad on lettuct, 
cranberry sauce, stringbeans, sweet potato fluff, 
hot rolls, chocolate iced 
cake, iced tea or milk. 


